Waterloo Town Council
Special Meeting
October 23, 2018

A special meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held on October 23, 2018 at 5:30
pm at the Waterloo Town Hall.

Council Members present were:

David Bolton Ken Surber

William Hubartt David Kruse, Town Attorney
Jess Jessup Tena Woenker, Town Manager
Nathan Diehl Renata Ford, Clerk Treasurer

The following special business was discussed and action taken: Unless specified all votes
were unanimous.

1. 2019 Budget was tabled, to be continued at the October 30, 2018 special
council meeting.

2. Main Street letter / Vendor request for Holiday Train Event was tabled

3. Town Hall storage barn was tabled

4. Resolution 18-07: Opposition of Proposed Plan by Artesian of Pioneer was
passed. Nathan motioned, Ken made the 2™ with all in favor.

I, Renata Ford, the duly qualified Clerk/Treasurer, do hereby certify that the above and
foregoing is a true and exact excerpt of minutes of the meeting of the Waterloo Town
Council and the Waterloo Redevelopment Commission, Waterloo, Indiana, at which a
quorum was in attendance and acting throughout, and held October 23, 2018, as such
appears in the official minutes of said Waterloo Town Council and Waterloo
Redevelopment Commission in my custody.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm.
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David Bolton, President Renata Fold, S&erétary




